From: Alexa Hamilton <adhamilton@chipublib.org>
Sent: Friday, June 3, 2016 9:14 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Official City Travel Disclosure May 2016 

 

This is disclosure of official City business for Alexa Hamilton who traveled in May 2016.
 

Alexa represented CPL at a meeting hosted by MIT Media Labs on Friday, May 27, 2016. This meeting was held at MIT Media Labs in Cambridge, MA and focused on demonstrating learning initiatives being researched at MIT and how they might be implemented in public libraries. Alexa was joined by Commissioner Banno, Greg Diaz and Pedro Leon from CPL, as well as high-level representatives from New York Public Library and Los Angeles Public Library, who gathered contact information and other strategies for continuing to explore new learning opportunities using MIT Media Lab initiatives at CPL and in public libraries in general.

 

Chicago Public Library Foundation covered Alexa’s airfare, and will reimburse her for ground transportation.

 

Thanks,

Alexa
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